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From: Borghart, Sven (RWS ZD) < @rws.nl>
Sent: 25 September 2024 07:45
To: XLinks
Cc: Erfeling, Mareike (RWS ZD)
Subject: Response to EN010164 Xlinks Morocco-UK Power Project - Transboundary 

screening notification

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: EST

Dear Planning Inspectorate,  
 
Thank you for your letter sent on 12 August 2024 regarding the proposed development XLinks Morocco-UK Power 
Project. We would like to inform you that the Government of the Netherlands would like to participate in the 
procedure under Regulation 32 in relation to this application and we appreciate to be kept up-to-date. As of yet, 
my colleagues do not have any further comments on the proposed development. 
 
 
With kind regards, 

 

Sven Borghart 
Advisor North Sea 
  
Rijkswaterstaat Zee en Delta 
Department Network Development and Vision 
Visitors address: Lange Kleiweg 34 | 2288 GK | Rijswijk  
Correspondance address: Postbus 2232 | 3500 GE | Utrecht 
Invoice address: Postbus 2232 | 3500 GE | Utrecht  
E-mail: @rws.nl 
Phone:  
www.rijkswaterstaat.nl/en 
………………………………………………………….. 
Water. Wegen. Werk. Rijkswaterstaat 

 
 

 U ontvangt niet vaak e-mail van @rws.nl. Meer informatie over waarom dit belangrijk is   




